
DRAINGAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                           September 14TH , 2020 
 
The Rush County Drainage Board met in the Commissioner’s room of the Courthouse on September 14th, 
2020 at 10:32 a.m. with the following present; Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, Bruce W. Levi members; 
Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor; Ashley Perkins, Secretary.   Councilman Carl Harcourt was also present. 
 
WYCOFF/GLIDDEN/GOLDMAN 
 
The Surveyor is recommending re-instating the $2.50 per acre assessment. Due to the drain being in 
debt at $9,000. Surveyor recommended at least 2 years. Motion to re-instate the assessment for 2 
years. Bacon asked if anyone in the room had anything else to add no one had remarks. Wilkinson made 
a motion with a 2nd by Levi, motion carried. Levi made a motion to close the hearing with a 2nd by 
Wilkinson. Motion carried. 
 
Wilkinson made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting with a 2nd by Levi. Motion 
carried and the minutes were approved and signed. 
 
 
GEISE/STEVENS 
 
The Surveyor suggested reconstructing the tile where it is at instead of junctioning with the 6” tile. Levi 
asked if Hershberger was a State Forrester, Surveyor stated he was not he was just a logger.  The 
Surveyor said that he had contacted 6 or 8 state foresters and none would come to evaluate the trees. 
Surveyor stated he would call and get more information Davie Resource Group. Board felt we needed to 
stay with the original plan.  
 
RUSH COUNTY DRAINAGE ORDINANCE  
CRAIN WAIVER  
 
The Surveyor presented a wavier for Drew & Karly Crain. Wilkinson made the motion with a 2nd by Levi 
to approve the waiver. Motion carried and the waiver was signed.  
 
SAM YOUNG TILE 
 
The Surveyor recommended re-instating assessment at $1 acre. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by 
Levi. Motion carried.  
 
Wm. Waits Open 
 
A date was set for a hearing on December 7th, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by 
Levi to approve the hearing. Motion carried.  
 
ABRAM HACKELMAN OPEN  
 
A date was set for a hearing on December 7th, 2020 at 10:30 a.m. Wilkinson made a motion with a 2nd by 
Bacon to approve the hearing. Motion carried.  
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Wilkinson made a motion to adjourn with 
the 2nd by Levi.  
Motion carried and the meeting was adjourn.  
 
 
 
 
________________________    __________________________    __________________________ 
Mark Bacon   Paul Wilkinson       Bruce W. Levi 
 
 
 
 
  


